This bill enables rejection of a firearms purchase by delaying, or just not completing background checks. This infringes upon law
abiding citizen’s Second Amendment rights, while having no effect on criminals. Current laws at state and federal level require
authorities to uphold their responsibility to respond within 3 days.



